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29th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Nut, carrot and peppers allergy 

As you will be aware, there are a number of students at Brooke Weston who have severe allergies to nuts 

and carrots. Some of the students are affected by airborne particles and exposure to these food items can 

result in hospitalisation so it is important to continue to work together as a community to protect each 

other. 

Recently however, peppers have become another allergen, which has been harmful to some students.  

The risk of hospitalisation and/or anaphylaxis is a very real risk and we would ask again for your support to 

alleviate the danger this represents. 

Could I therefore please ask you not to send your son or daughter into school with any food containing 

nuts, carrots or peppers.  This will go a long way to protecting our community and we thank you in 

advance for your co-operation. 

If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shaun Strydom 
Principal 
 

 

 


